Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
The FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION, “the COMMISSION”, HURRICANE RESEARCH ADVISORY COMMITTEE announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 30, 2013, 1:00 p.m. – HAS BEEN POSTPONED. RE-SCHEDULED DATE TO BE DETERMINED.
PLACE: POSTPONED RE-SCHEDULED DATE TO BE DETERMINED
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This notice is to advise you that the next meeting of the Hurricane Research Advisory Committee, originally scheduled for May 30, 2013, has been temporarily POSTPONED in order to allow final research reports to be completed/submitted which is anticipated to occur by June 15, 2013. The meeting will be re-scheduled soon after that date. Should you have any questions, please contact us.
To discuss technical research needed in support of building code and standards development.
For more information, you may contact: For more information, you may contact: Mr. Mo Madani, Building Codes and Standards Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, Phone (850)487-1824 or Fax (850)414-8436, Website: www.floridabuilding.org.
